[image: image1.png]


                      Congressman Dean Heller 
                                       Second District of Nevada       

                                         _________________________________________________________________
                                         News Release
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

Date: March 1, 2011





 
           (202) 225-6155 
Heller Statement on Stop Gap Funding Bill
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the Further Continuing Appropriations Amendments of 2011 (H.J. Res. 44) which would fund the government through March 18, 2011.  
“Ignoring our nation’s looming debt is no longer an option for Congress.  Once again, the House has made tough decisions to cut spending so we can begin to place our country on a more fiscally sustainable path.  Putting an end to Washington’s spending binge is necessary to fostering an environment that allows economic growth and job creation.  It is my hope the Senate approves this measure quickly so we can address long-term government spending,” said Heller.
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